
 
 

BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION  

Electric Utility Commission 

Recommendation No. 20150817-019 

Demand Charges for Small Commercial Customers 

	
BE IT RECOMMENDED BY THE ELECTRIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF 
THE CITY OF AUSTIN:  

That the City Council amend the budget to change the 10 kilowatt (kW) threshold 
back to 20kW and reduce the mandatory 12 months to three months for small commercial 
ratepayers. 

 
 

 
Date of Approval: August 17, 2015 

Record of the Vote: Approved by the Electric Utility Commission on a vote of 6-4, 
with commissioners Ferchill, Heidebrecht, Norris and Stout voting 
against, and chair Osborne recusing. 

Attest:  

 

   Jeff Vice, Staff Liaison	

	
	 	


